
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2016-139   Date: November 2016 

 
Subject: Libor investigation 
 
 
This request asked about SFO staff involved in the Libor investigation.  
 
The following individuals who are, or were previously, Senior Civil Servants working at the SFO 
have had some involvement in the case.  
 
David Green – Director of the Serious Fraud Office 
Alun Milford 
Stuart Alford 
Mark Thompson 
Jane de Lozey 
Matthew Wagstaff 
 
 
 


